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LETTER FROM THE PRINCIPAL

Dear Middle School Community,


We made it! This has truly been a year for the record books. In some ways, it has been the
most memorable year of our lives and in others it has been one of the most challenging. We
know how hard this has been for our teachers, students and our families. I am proud to be a
member of this school and community because when times get tough we lean on each other
and focus on what matters--our students, staff and you!


I am truly grateful for all the efforts that have gone into the last year. We started out with CDL
only, moved to allowing some students on campus for Limited In Person in January, and finally
we moved to Hybrid in March. I am humbled by what has been accomplished to support our
students through this ever-changing year.


As we close out this year and begin working on the 2021-2022 school year, I want to share a
few updates so we can all be prepared for a successful start to the school year.


A few important updates for the start of next year:


* Although planning is underway for next year, we do not know completely what school will
look like in the fall. Oregon Department of Education is planning on sending out guidance in
mid-July to support administrators in their planning for the year. I will let you know more about
next year when I return to the office in early August.


Registration/Verification Information
1. If your student is already enrolled in the NKN District, there is no need to register on-line.
You will be able to go on-line and update/verify that your information we have on file is



SUMMERTIME OPPORTUNITIES

current. However, families that are new to the district can go on-line during August to register
their students. More information on this will come in August.
2. The school office will be open beginning on August 9, from 7:30-4:00, Monday through
Friday if you have questions. Phone is 503.355.2990.
3. August 19-20, 2021 - parents and students can come to the school and pay for any school
fees.


School Supplies
School supply lists will be available at Fred Meyer in August. We will also email lists shortly.


Once again, I want to say thank you for all you've done to support NKN Middle School this
year. We look forward to seeing you in the fall for what will be another incredible school year. I
wish you a relaxing summer. Stay safe and healthy.


Sincerely,





Lori Dilbeck
Principal

Have fun this summer while exercising your body AND your mind!


- Offer to help parents at home with chores throughout the summer.
- Go for walks and ride your bicycles....keep active!
- Prepare for success next year by keeping up on math, reading and current events over the
summer. Find fun ways to improve your skills at home, at the library or online.
- COME TO OUR SUMMER ENRICHMENT CAMP IN AUGUST (more information below).

CHROMEBOOKS- MUST BE RETURNED
Please make sure to turn in all school-issued chromebooks to the middle school office by
Friday, June 18th. Office hours are from 8am-4pm. Please contact the office with any
questions, 503.355.2990.

NKN ROCK CONCERT AT NKN HS FOOTBALL FIELD ON
8/27/21
Choir teacher, Michael Simpson and his band will be doing a rock concert at the HS for NKN
SD families. Please join NKN principals and staff for a School Year Kickoff Concert. Families
may bring blankets and small, sand chairs and spread out on the football field. Masks will be
required and contact logs will need to be signed. Please note this event may fill up due to the



STUDENTS OF THE MONTH! WAY TO GO, RAIDERS!

coolness factor! Please register early. Click here for your reservation:
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf4P_Uu4I-a7f60bKowTfZ7JqUcSHodC-
aACKECblwz0i6Vnw/viewform?vc=0&c=0&w=1&flr=0

SUMMER ENRICHMENT PROGRAM
Summer Enrichment Program


Neah-Kah-Nie Middle School is excited to offer a FREE 1 week summer enrichment program
for our students entering grades 6-8. Students will have the opportunity to participate in a wide
variety of activities including: art, athletics, nature exploration, cooking, team-building, and
more. Transportation and meals will be provided at no cost to participants.


Dates: Monday, August 9th - Friday, August 13th.
Times: 9:00 AM - 3:00 PM


Register for this exciting opportunity here or contact the Middle School Office at 503-355-2990.
Space is limited, so reserve your spot now


Calling all Incoming Sixth Graders!


Mr. Bitts and Mr. Blake will be hosting a 6th Grade Orientation on August 25 from 10:00-1:00.
This is open to all incoming sixth graders. Students will spend time getting to know each
other and learn valuable information about what sixth grade will be like. Bus transportation is
available and lunch will be served. Contact the office if you want to attend!

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf4P_Uu4I-a7f60bKowTfZ7JqUcSHodC-aACKECblwz0i6Vnw/viewform?vc=0&c=0&w=1&flr=0
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScDFZv60VlyzhfBrQoH61MKAY_WV8K2i-QpLqoli2DabjmcVQ/viewform?usp=sf_link
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CITIZENS OF THE YEAR- CONGRATS!!!!
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